THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School e October 11, 2013

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: “I've learned that you shouldn’t go through life with a catcher’s mitt on both
hands you need to be able to throw something back.” By Maya Angelou

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: Ross Greenberg, Maggie Leonard — 60 |
LHTV MUSICIAN: Liam Dillon, William Giarraputo, Colin McHale, Max VanSon from 6C 1

Monday School Closed ~ Columbus Day Observed
10/14

Tuesday Homework Club Begins
10/13

Wednesday | Book Fair
10/18 Bus Assistant Meeting

Tharsday Book Fair
10/17 DNA Grade 5
Homework Club Begins

Friday Book Fair
10/18 LHS/PTG Fundraiser
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BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 12th at 8pm at the DO.

PARENT REPORTS ON THE PARENT PORTAL

To access the full version of the parent reports for your child’s test scores, please follow these steps:
1. Loginto the Parent Portal. 2. Click on the “Assessments”” tab. 3. Then click “Assessments Report” in the
upper right hand section of the scores screen. The full report will then appear and can be printed.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFF$

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of
school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

COAT DRIVE

Once again the Student Council will be coordinating a coat drive through the Family Service League to benefit
families in the Huntington area. We are collecting used coats and rain gear as well as new hats, mittens, and
gloves from now until December 4™, All used garments need to be cleaned before being brought to school.
Please place all your donations in the box outside the Literacy Center, Room 107. Thank you.




WACKY WEDNESDAY
Our first Wacky Wednesday is scheduled for October 23™, Wacky Wednesday is a day when the whole
school wears a theme clothing as a sign of unity and school spirit. Our first theme of the year is Pajama Day.
AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES ~ DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic
pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children
are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.
AFTERNOON BUILDING ACCESS
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged.

FROM THE LH$/PTG

LLOYD HARBOR UNITES - WE NEED YOUR HELP!!
The event is less than TWO weeks away. It will be held at Huntington Country Club on Friday, October 18th from
7-9pm. *PLEASE NOTE, Jeans are not permitted for men or women**. Don’t miss this incredible event! Tickets
are STILL on sale. Send into school or mail your checks or go online to Thsptg.org and click on DONATE. Thank
you in advance! Questions; contact Christina Bruderman @cbrude@yahoo.com.

LHS$*PTG Meceting

Thank you to everyone who came out to the meeting yesterday morning. Next meeting will be on Thursday
November 14th at 9:15am in the Little Theater. Agenda to follow...... The LHS*PTG would like to say a HUGE
thank you to Kim Taglieri and the wonderful Beautification Committee for sprucing up the front of the school for
the fall season - thank you.

Book Fair
Get ready to get wrapped up in a good book. The Scholastic Book Fair is coming next week, October 16-18. If
you're interested, please remember to complete the pre-order form for Diary of a Wimpy Kid 8. We look forward
to seeing you all there! Questions, please contact Pam Bell @ thebellsofL Heyahoo.com or Amy Howell @
howelli@optonline.net

Fall Festival
Fall Festival preparations are well underway - we are encouraging all parent volunteers to come to the Festival
dressed in costume. All parents should please consider volunteering to set up and clean up for the festival. You
can contact Celeste Pezzano with any questions or if you are able to help in anyway
celestepezzano®@optonline.net.
Little Apple Fun Run
The 20th Annual Little Apple Fun Run will be on Sunday, November 3rd, 2013. Application forms went home last
week - please fill them out and send them back to school FTA Terri Coyle/Wendi DeShutter or Sarah Rogers. We
are still in desperate need for more corporate sponsors. If you sign up to be a sponsor for $200 you will see your
business name/logo on the LHS Fun Run T-shirt! There are also opportunities to sign up for $100/$50 and 255. Get
those applications rolling in so your child will get an apple on his/her classroom door.
Parents Play Recess Program
Thank you very much to all the parents who attended the overview and signed up for this year's Parents Play! A
big thank you to the parents that have already come to play with the children. If you want to sign up for
Parents Play, please come to the next overview meeting, which will be held after the November LHS*PTG
meeting. If you already attended the overview, you are ready to sign up as many times as you like. Please
contact RandiSolis@me.com for any questions.

FOCUS$

Save the Date - FOCUS presents Dr. Rona Novick 10/17/13 at 10am at the PAC ot CSH High School - Raising
Socially Responsible Children in a Media Challenged World. Dr. Novick is a clinical child psychologist and
University Professor in Education. Hope to see you ail there.

Lost and Found

Please remember to label all outerwear - items will be donated on a regular basis.

6th Grade Year Book
Attention 6th Grade Parents: Get vour pictures in the yearbook! The Yearbook Staff invites students and parents to submit
photos for the yearbook. If you've got great photos of school events, please get them in early. We need; baby photos, 2nd
grade portraits , 2nd to 6th grade field days, Halloween, class trips,Symbols of America, colonial day, Philadelphia trip,
immigration day, classroom events, little apple fun run, science fair, winter and spring concerts, etc. - all Lioyd Harbor School
events. Help us get as many photos as possible to create a terrific book everyone will want to have. Here is how you can
submit photos online: Go to: https://images.schoolannualoniine.com/login If it does not automatically log you into the site,
enter username: 400263980 and password: Lloyd Harbor.

A rorrection fo the [ HS/PTG Directory — The correct nhane number for Erie Heube's home ic 659-2066.
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Bringing Families and Schools Together

Presents
Dr. Rona Novick, PhD
October 17™ at the PAC
10:00am

Raising Socially Responsible Children in
our Media Challenged World

Whether your child has entered kindergarten or is
looking at colleges, we guarantee you will laugh and
leave with practical tips and strategies that work.

Dr. Novick is a Clinical Child Psychologist and University Professor
in Education

For questions contact:
Nicole Pultz at pultz3@optonline.net
Marie Strunk at 3mstrunk@optonline.net




From the Cold Spring Harbor
Library Children’s Dept

Create Your Own
Video Game Workshops

Session 1: Tuesday, October 15
Session 2: Thursday, October 24th
For children in grades 5-8
4:30 p-m. - 6:00 p.m.

Learn the language of the computer in these
programming workshops. Attend one or both
sessions! Create a video game that you can
actually play. Registration is required and space
is limited. Reserve your spot today!

Cold Spring Harbor Library
95 Harbor Road
Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724
www.cshlibrary.org
631-692-6820



COUNCILMAN MARK CUTHBERTSON,
SUPERVISOR FRANK P. PETRONE,
& THE TOWN COF HUNTINGTON

ARE PROUD TO SPONSOR A

CHILDREN'S COSTUME PARADE
ON HALLOWEEN IN HUNTINGTON VILLAGE -

The Town of Huntington will sponsor its Annual Children's
Halloween Costume Parade in Huntington Village on
Thursday, October 31st at 4:15 p.m. Children of all
ages (and their parents or guardians) are welcome to
walk in the parade and participants should plan to meet ::
in front of the Huntington Post Office on Gerard Street
in Huntington Village at 4:00 p.m. Children will walk
from Gerard Street to the intersection of Wall Street
and Main Street (25A).

Village Merchants will pass out candy to trick-or-
treaters for its "Safe Trick-or-Treat Program.” Dress
up and bring a goody bag to hold your candy!

For more information about the parade, please call 351-

2877. (In the event of inclement weather, the parade
will be cancelled.)
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Frank P. Petrone Mark Cuthbertson Susan A. Berland Mark Mavoka Eugene Cook !‘O‘W"'z
il T 7
SUPERVISOR COUNCILMAN COUNCILWOMAN COUNCILMAN COUNCILMAN

DISCLAIMER: This notice is distributed to students solely as a community service by the school district. Such distribution should not be considered to be an
endorsement of approval by the district of either the sponsor or the activity.



